

## High Street, Blakeney, GL15 4EB Telephone: 01594 510270 Fax: 01594 510380

e-Mail: <u>admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk</u> *Website:* <u>www.bpwfederation.co.uk</u>



## Walmore Hill, Minsterworth, GL2 8LA Telephone: 01452 750373 Fax: 01452 750373

e-Mail: <a href="mailto:admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk">admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.bpwfederation.co.uk">www.bpwfederation.co.uk</a>



School Road, Pillowell, GL15 4QT Telephone: 01594 562244 Fax: 01594 564945

e-Mail: <a href="mailto:admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk">admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.bpwfederation.co.uk">www.bpwfederation.co.uk</a>

Executive Head Teacher - Mrs Kirsty Evans

7<sup>th</sup> July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **Important Notice: School Becoming Cash-Free from September 2025**

We are writing to inform you that as of September 2025, upon our return from the summer holidays, Walmore Hill Primary School will become a **cash-free school**. This means that we will no longer be accepting cash payments for any school-related activities, including school lunches and trips.

Moving forward, all payments must be made via ParentPay, our secure online payment platform. This will help with the managing of transactions and provide parents with a quicker and more convenient method of making payments.

If you do not yet have access to your ParentPay account or need your login details reissued, please contact Katherine in the school office, who will be happy to assist you.

We appreciate your cooperation and support as we make this transition, and we're confident that this change will benefit both families and staff alike.

Kind regards,

Emily Price Head of School